



INCOMING STAFF MOBILITY

The University of Huelva welcomes staff visits from its partner universities, both within and outside of the framework of the Erasmus + European Mobility Programme.

INTERNATIONAL WEEK

Our 2025 International Week will be celebrated the week of 31st March 2025. We are expecting to welcome about 50 colleagues, both academic and administrative to join us for the event. Visitors can follow the general programme and include one to one meetings with Huelva counterparts. The programme for the event will be available in November 2024. Applications for the event will be considered when the Programme is available. If you wish to participate, please check this document for updates in November 2024.

ERASMUS MOBILITY FOR TEACHING ASSIGNMENT

Visits for Erasmus teaching mobility, can take place from mid-October to early May or during the International Week 31/3/2025 to 04/04/2025. Academic staff should write directly to our academic coordinator, or to our office (drinter06@sc.uhu.es). All proposals for Erasmus Teaching mobility should include some detail on the content of the proposed classes and an updated CV. The proposal will be forwarded to the academic coordinators responsible for approving and organizing the mobility. The International Office cannot accept proposals for teaching mobility without the approval of the academic coordinator.

ERASMUS MOBILITY FOR TRAINING

Visits for Erasmus Staff Training for non-academic staff can only be accepted for our International Week. Academic staff who can set dates and organise a satisfactory work programme directly with our academic coordinators can visit the University of Huelva for training at dates outside of our International Week.